
Hello!! My name is Christine Bentley. I have been teaching for 11 years and this is my 5th 

year teaching the PreK 4’s class at Most Precious Blood. My family and I are parishioners 

here at PB and both of my children attend PB (1st and 4th grade). My husband even went 

here when he was younger!! I was born and raised in Fort Wayne, IN and I love our city! 

After graduating high school, I went to Vincennes University and studied Horticulture. I 

was a landscaper for 17 years before going back to school to pursue my real love… teaching 

young minds while playing all day. Does it get better than that?? 

In my spare time I enjoy drinking coffee, reading, hiking, listening to music and spending 

time with my family and friends. The Bentley house is also home to a 23ish year old 

goldfish named Nemo, a hamster named Peaches and an incredibly special dachshund named 

Chopper (he uses a special wheelchair because his back legs do not work). My family and I 

took a weeks vacation this summer to southern Indiana.  We went to Holiday World/ 

Splashin’ Safari in Santa Claus, IN. From there we visited several state parks and went on 

a boat ride in an underground cave!! 

I am truly blessed to be a part of the Precious Blood School community and it is an honor 

to spend each day with your children. Thank you for choosing our school for your child! 

                

            


